Patrol Emergency Phone Plan

Each patrol should have an emergency phone plan. The scoutmaster and senior patrol leader should have a copy of each patrols plan.  In the event of cancellations or last minute changes this is the quickest way to notify everyone.  If the last people in the plan call the patrol leader then the Patrol leader will know if everyone has been notified.  With this knowledge he can notify the Scoutmaster that his patrol has been notified.

